
Subject: Please don"t do it
Date: Tuesday, 4 September 2018 2:21:34 PM

Dear Members of the Queensland State Parliament,

I write to plead with you to not vote in favour of the proposed legislation regarding abortion in
 Queensland.   The reasons to not vote for it are numerous.  Below are just a few.

It takes the life of a person.  When a pregnant woman is murdered along with the unborn child the
 murderer faces not 1 but 2 counts of murder.  So in the eyes of the Law the unborn child is a life

It devalues the life of the child to the point that he or she is worthless.  

If asked the question, “Am I glad my mother did not abort me?” My answer is definitely “Yes”. 
 Could you please ask yourself the same question and if your answer is the same as mine then ask,
 “What give me the moral right to deny life to an innocent, powerless & voiceless person?”

Our Premier said that this proposed law is “ All about woman’s health.”    Every decent person is
 concerned for everyone’s health, men, women, boys, girls.  The fact she was silent about the health of
 the child begs the question does she care at all about the health of the unborn.

A society that does not protect it’s most vulnerable is a society that is heading for moral bankruptcy. 
 Sadly it has been said that the most dangerous place in the world for a child is in his/her mother’s
 womb. Do we want to be so?

Finally and infinitely more important than all the above arguments, there is God. Ultimately it is to
 Him that we are each accountable.  Mary could have aborted Jesus c. 2,000 years ago.  Do we think she
 made the right choice?

Your’s ever prayerfully

Ian Wright 
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